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A303 CLOSURE – ILMINSTER DIVERSION ROUTE

MIDNIGHT TO 3AM SUNDAY 4TH JULY 2021

Further to our information below I’m writing to let you know last week’s surveys had to be cancelled due to bad weather. Rain meant we were unable to complete the anti-skid tests. We’ve re-scheduled for this coming Sunday, midnight to 3am and as before, we plan to close the A303 between South Petherton and Horton Cross. Please see attached a copy of the diversion route.
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GTN 5173 6245

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Highways England operates, maintains and improves England’s motorways and major A roads.  Please see the attached letter giving details of forthcoming overnight survey work on the A303 Ilminster bypass.

I hope the letter contains enough information but if you have any queries or would like more details about the work, please don’t hesitate to contact our Customer Contact Centre Tel: 0300 123 5000 (open 24/7) or Email: info@highwaysengland.co.uk    

Please feel free to share this on social media. Follow us on Twitter @HighwaysSWEST  for up to date information on all our closures.


